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School News           26 March 2024 - Term 1 Week 9 

Student of the Week 
Tate - For wonderful work in Jolly Phonics. 
Will - For improved focus and dedication to completing tasks. 
 

Well Done 
Tom - For helping others. 
Rocco - For diligent approach to his class work. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Easter Hat Parade 
This Thursday 28 March we will be holding our annual Easter Hat Parade at 2.30pm. 
If all parents could please bring a plate of food to share for after the parade. 
All Welcome.       
 
 
 
 
 

Cross Country 
The OSSA school groups will be attending the Cross Country Carnival at Dean Park in Cudal this Friday 5 April. If you have 
not returned your permission note please do ASAP. Lunch orders are now closed. 
 

Upcoming events / activities  

 
28th March - Easter Hat Parade 

29th March - Good Friday Public Holiday 

1st April - Easter Monday Public Holiday 

5th April - OSSA Cross Country 

11th April - CWA Lunch Day 

12th April - Drumming Incursion 

12th April - Last day of Term 1 

25th April - Anzac Day March 

30th April - First day of Term 2 for students 

Reminders 

 
PE  -  Monday for K123 Class 
 
SRC  -  Tuesday 
 
PE   -  Thursday for 456 Class 
 
Library  -  Friday 
 
Sport   -   Friday 
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CWA Lunch Day 
Thursday 11 April the CWA will be putting on lunch for us again. Order forms are attached and due back to school 
by Monday 8 April. If you choose to order lunch, we will be having delicious hamburger and a popper.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Anzac Day March 
Students are to wear full winter uniform including school tie. Please meet Mrs Campbell at the corner of Byng and 
Sale Streets at 9.40am. All parents need to collect their child/ren from McNamara Lane at the end of the March. 
Two senior students will lay a wreath at the ceremony.  
 

Year 6 into Year 7 
The high school enrolment for students in Year 6 going into Year 7 2025 has started. This year the process is all 
online, if you haven’t already done so, please head to the our school webpage under the ’Enrolment’ tab or follow 
the link below to complete this process by Thursday 28 March. If you have any questions or problems please call 
the school office. 
https://year7.enrol.education.nsw.gov.au/?schoolCode=3504 
 

Book Club 
Issue 2, Book Club orders are due this Thursday 28 March 2024. Please ensure you have completed your online 
orders by the due date to avoid incurring a separate postage on your items. NOTE: If you are ordering for special 
occasions please advise the office of collection arrangements. Making a note on your LOOP order does not always 
mean the office is aware of your request.  
Orders must be completed online through LOOP via link https://mybookclubs.scholastic.com.au/Parent/Login.aspx  
No cash is accepted at the school office for book club.  
 

Stewart House  
Stewart House envelopes were handed out in week 4 for their annual donation drive in 2024. If you wish to donate, 
please return your completed envelope back to school by Thursday 28th March to ensure they are received at 
Stewart House before close off for entry in the draw. 
 

School Bytes 
We have gone ‘Live’ with our new finance system and over the next few weeks and into next term we will transition 

to all modules for School Bytes. Please download the ‘APP’ https://portal.schoolbytes.education/auth/login  
If you have any question or problems please call the school office. More information to follow over the next few 

weeks. 

 

Athletics Carnival 
What a wonderful day that was had by all yesterday at our OSSA White Athletics Carnival at Waratahs. 
Result for District Athletics which will be held on Monday 27th May will be out by the end of term. 
 
 
 

 

Attachments  
 
CWA Lunch Order Form 

https://portal.schoolbytes.education/auth/login

